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Friday 16th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
It has been a very busy half term. Thank you to all the parents who came along to Parents’ Evening, 
it was lovely to see you in school. If you missed your appointment, please don’t forget that you can 
call or email the school office and book a phone call with the class teacher. 
 
World Book Day tokens  
Children will be given a £1 book token today to celebrate World Book Day next month. WBD tokens 

can be used to get  one of these brilliant reads for free until 31st March 2024. You may wish to 

choose a book with your child over the half term holiday period; books are available at many 

supermarkets and bookshops. Find your nearest participating retailer. 

Kids with Bricks club - Years 4-6 
Our new club has proved extremely popular and will be running again next term. Please see the 
attached about how to book your child to take part in these sessions next term. 
 
FOBS Preloved clothing sale 
With half term coming up, if you are having a sort out and have any logo’d school uniform in clean, 
saleable condition please consider donating it to FOBS. It can be dropped to the office after half 
term, details of the clothing sale will follow. All proceeds are used to benefit the children at school. 
 
Cup of Kindness 
This week’s winner is from Year 5: 
 

                                                               

http://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.u/
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https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/participating-retailers/


Dates for the Months Ahead 

March 

Wednesday 6th  School Choir    Big Sing, Derngate Theatre 

 

April 

Friday 26th    Year 4      Bikeability, school playground 

 

May 

Monday 20-24th May Year 6     Longtown residential* 

Tuesday 21st May Year 2     Rockingham Castle day trip* 

       

June 

Wednesday 5-7th June  Year 4     Frontier residential* 

 

July 

Friday July 12th  Yr 2     Everdon day trip* 

Wednesday July 17th  Whole School    KS1 and KS2 day trips* 

*You may now give permission for your child to take part and pay in instalments for these trips on 

ParentPay. 

  

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

February half term Friday 16th February 3.15/20pm 
2024 

Monday 26th February 2024 

Easter Thursday 28th March 2.00pm 2024 Monday 15th April 2024 

May Half Term Friday 24th May 3.15/20pm 2024 Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer Friday 19th July 2.00pm 2024 Wednesday 4th September 2024 

 
Enjoy the half term holiday,   

 
Claire Shortt,  

Headteacher 

 
Any concerns about your child’s education or welfare please make contact with the class teacher: 

Year R-Miss Baker: d.baker@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 1-Miss Durman: g.durman@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 2-Mrs West: p.west@my-bps.co.uk Mrs Neale: p.neale@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 3- Mr Clempson j.clempson@my-bps.co.uk  

Year 4- Mr Hancock: c.hancock@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 5- Mrs Italiano: a.italiano@my-bps.co.uk 

Year 6- Mr Wheeler: m.wheeler@my-bps.co.uk  

Mrs Phippen a.phippen@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any concerns about ordering school lunches: 

office@my-bps.co.uk 

 

Any questions about paying for school trips or your accounts: 

bursar@broughtonprimary.northants-ecl.gov.uk  
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